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Message from the Abe family:

We will be forever grateful for all of the people that came to Haruko Abe's Seonghwa Ceremony this past
Saturday, January 22.

We would like to thank everyone for their attendance, and the love and support given to the family.
Whether it was through the gofundme, the prayer vigil, or simple thoughts and prayers, we would like to
offer our gratitude to all those who had Haruko in their hearts.

The number of people who came to support us was so much larger than what we could ever imagine. We
are incredibly thankful for all those who could attend, but also to those who were not able to be there on
that day. Seeing everyone who was there brought a deeper understanding of how many peoples' lives
Haruko has touched and impacted throughout her life.

Thank you all for the endless love and support.

This is also a link to the video slideshow of Haruko Abe that was shown at the Seunghwa. If anyone
wants to download it or just rewatch it.

drive.google,com/drive/folders/IR6HJOumVigK EMDKhPKkWY F-sNvIlJJjmps?usp=sharing

GoFundMe link: www,gofundme,com/f/remembering-mrs-haruko-
abe?gid=aa5e6931a7b521cc46b6a0754a630ef3

Thank you.









